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To: Princeton City Council 
 
Date: May 7, 2024 
 
Regarding: Donation to the Princeton Fire Department 
 
From: Assistant Chief Josh Vaccari 
 
 
The Princeton Fire Department received a donation from Joe Gerold through Greg Anderson Auto for 
two (2) front steer tires for Tender 4. The total for the two (2) tires, labor for mounting and balancing, 
and disposal equals $1,254.78. One of the steer tires that are being replaced was showing wear and 
is more than 25 years old. 
 
The Princeton Fire Department is truly grateful for this donation and the continued support from 
those we serve. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Josh Vaccari 
Princeton Fire and Rescue 
Assistant Chief 
 


